
And finally, the star of the 

week is… Khane  

 

Super participation in all lesson 

and great craft work! 

 

 

. 

          
Ash Class’s Weekly News  

This Week....  
What a great end to such a busy week. This week we went to the butterfly house in 
Lancaster. The children had such a great time and considering the fact that some of 
the children get really scared by mini beasts they all behaved and reacted in such a 
positive way when they went. We all had a treat and ate an ice lolly so we wanted to 
thank you for supporting this visit. In literacy we wrote the story of the little wriggly 
worm with some children ordering pictures, others writing parts of the story and 
some children actually re writing the story in their own words! We should be proud! 
In baking we made some royal butterfly cakes and finally on Thursday and Friday we 
celebrated the jubilee. We made a variety of different things like sashes, crown and 
flags. Finally, on Friday we had a parade to celebrate our creations and paraded them 
around the yard. What a great term we have had! 

Next week – you’re on half term don’t forget to take pictures and share 

what you did over the holidays.  

Reminders 
 

Barley Sculpture trail 14th June.  
 

Return to school on Tuesday 7th June 
 

Snack fund for next term will be £14 as it’s 
a 7 week term. This is vitally important to 
help support cooking, messy play, toast at 

Sainsburys and snack time biscuits and 
juice. 

 
 
 

27th May 2022 

 

 


